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MEMORANDUM TO COUNCIL 

 
 

To:  Mayor and City Council Members 
From:  Michelle Price, Executive Assistant 1 
Through: William Homka, City Manager 
Date:  November 12, 2024 
Re: North Pacific Fishery Management Council Meeting 
 
 
PURPOSE OF TRAVEL: The North Pacific Fishery Management Council will meet from 
December 2 through December 10, 2024, at the Egan Center in Anchorage Alaska. The agenda 
is attached. The council will set the 2025 groundfish allocations and review the Amendment 80 
Bottom Trawl Sector. There will be an opportunity for oral testimony on current fisheries-related 
issues to the advisory panel during the meetings. This meeting is being conducted remotely with 
a web broadcast that provides the opportunity for remote public comment. The City’s Fisheries 
Advisor, Frank Kelty, will attend this meeting on behalf of the City of Unalaska. 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: The estimated travel costs per person are: 

Air Fare 1,300.00$   
Hotel 1,890.00$   
Vehicle Rental -$            
Taxi, Shuttle, Other 250.00$      
Per Diem 1,450.00$   
Registration Fees -$            
Total 4,890.00$    

This travel is planned and was included in Council’s FY25 travel budget. 

The current balance in Council’s travel budget (0102-0152-55903) is $ 91,847.16, therefore there 
are sufficient funds to cover travel for the Mayor and up to three City Council Members.  

COUNCIL’S TRAVEL POLICY: Council’s Travel Policy states that no more than three Council 
Members may travel to the same meeting or conference; that travel be conducted in the most 
direct and economic manner possible to accomplish City business; and Council will discuss the 
travel, identify the Council Members to travel, and approve the travel by motion at least twenty-
one days before the trip. 

PROPOSED MOTION: I move to approve travel for Mayor Tutiakoff and up to three City Council 
Members to attend the North Pacific Fishery Management Council Meeting. 
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